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Authority
of board
of control.

SEC. 7. The board of control shall have and exercise
full authority in all financial matters of the several in-
stitutions named in this act, so far only as relates to
the erection and construction of new buildings, the pur-
chasing of fuel and the placing of insurance on build-
ings and contents. When new buildings are to be erected
and constructed by authority of the state, it shall be the
duty of the board of control to cause to be prepared plans
and specifications for the same, but in so doing it shall
consult with the local boards in «espect to said plans and
specifications, and shall adopt and carry out so far as it
deems practicable their requests and desires in the matter.

SEC. 8. All acts and parts of acts inconsistent here-
with are hereby repealed.

SEC. 9. This act shall take effect and be in force from
and after its passage.

Approved April 7, 1905.

H. F. No. 522 CHAPTER 120.

nt pedagogy.

An act to establish and maintain a teachers' college, or
department of pedagogy,, in the University of Minnesota.

Be it enacted by the Legislature of the State of Minne-
sota:
SECTION I. That it shall be the duty of the board of

regents to organize and establish in the University of
Minnesota as soon as practicable a teachers' college, or
department of pedagogy, for the purpose of affording
proper professional training for those persons who intend
to become public and high school instructors, principals
and superintendents of schools.

SEC. 2. This act shall take effect and be in force from
and after its passage.

Approved April 7, 1905.


